
Stop, Drop and Roll!  This week was filled with learning about fire safety and 

places in our community.  We played musical stop, drop and roll, reviewed the 

fire drill procedure at school and created some art all about fire safety.  The 

afternoon class received a visit from firefighters Matt and Everett.  They 

demonstrated the proper ways to stop, drop and roll, how to crawl out of a 

building in a fire and what to do if we are the ones making the 911 call.  Fire-

fighters Matt and Everett even let us try on their turnout gear and they took 

us on a ride around the block in their fire truck!  Review your families fire 

safety plan with your child so that they know what to do in case there is a 

fire in your home.  We also went on a community walk and mailed our pen pal 

letters at the post office and bought cookies at 

the grocery store!   

Look at what we are up to... 
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Special Notes   

♦ Oct. 9th—Book 

orders are due 

back to Ms. Wie-

pen 

♦ Oct. 13th –

Homecoming 

week 

♦ Oct. 23rd—

Parent teacher 

conferences 

♦ I am looking for 

empty parmesan 

cheese containers.  

If you have some 

you are willing to 

donate I would 

greatly appreciate 

it. 

Next weeks theme 

 

Our 5 Senses 

Homecoming Week 
Hay Springs will be celebrating Homecoming the 

week of October 13th.  The afternoon class will 

be attending coronation on Monday and the Pep 

Rally downtown on Thursday.  Your child is encour-

aged to participate in the dress up days to show 

their school pride. 

 

Monday-Twin Day—dress like someone’s twin 

Tuesday-Class Color Day-black/white or zebra 

Wednesday-America Day-dress patriotically 

Thursday-Hat & Jersey Day 

Students will be dismissed following 

the pep rally on Thursday.  Students 

should be picked up around 3pm from 

school on Thursday. 

Thank You! 
 

The preschool class would 

like to thank firefighters 

Matt Anderson and Ever-

ett Langford for teach-

ing us about fire safety 

this week.  We really en-

joyed the fire truck ride 

and trying on your gear.  

Also thank you to all of 

our local firefighters for 

all of your hard work, 

time, and dedication to 

keeping our community 

safe!  Thank you! 


